Van Vliet Lake Association
Board Meeting
June 8, 2024
The meeting was called to order at 10:00 a.m. Saturday June 8, 2024 in the lower level of the Presque Isle Community Library.  Present are as follows, Ken Alix, Bob Potthast, Jennifer Brown, Jeff Burke,
Ed Brodsky, Andy Sisler, Diane Schroeder and Ronie Jacobsen.
The first item on the agenda was to agree on the Board nominations for our annual meeting.  The Board approved nominations for President, Andy Sisler, for Secretary, Jennifer Brown, and for one of the At large positions, Ken Alix. There is one more at large position available.

Jeff gave his brief treasurer report and noted the two annual website bills: one for Scott of $120.00
for hosting the web site and one to Go Daddy for $20.00 for the domain name. 
This year we have 35 household memberships, with 4 being from Averill/Jamie Lakes. There are approximately 60 total riparian households.
Next Andy reported regarding his attendance at the NLDC Lake Conference. He felt it was worth
attending and spoke of the difference of Lake Associations and Lake Districts, the demographics of
the Northern Highlands aging population with the youthful population leaving the area.  Andy was
thanked for attending the conference.(approximately 100-120 attended).
Hazardous wake boats ordinance was next to be discussed.  In Presque Isle wake boats are only allowed on Oxbow Lake.   Winchester has voted similarly to Presque Isle.
PITLC was next on the agenda.  The Town Board seems to want to restructure PITLC to a small committee.  However after being on the PITLC for 20 years Jeff  reports it has a flawless record and a good rapport with the DNR. Their meetings are monthly. It was decided to write a letter to all town board members plus the town clerk supporting the current structure of PITLC. Andy so moved and it was seconded by and unanimously accepted. Ronie agreed to write this letter and share for input.
The lake level was discussed and all agree the level is high considering the snow fall was basically non existent.
The next item on the agenda VVLA committees, Diane offered to chair the sign committee with      Mark Osberg and Bob Potthast.  Regarding the July 4th Boat Parade; it was decided to start at 11:00am beginning from the Schroeder’s dock. Leaving enough time for folks to attend the Manitowish Waters parade.  Jennifer Brown or Neil Brown volunteered to be the representative on the Hemlocks Board.
These were approved unanimously and this will be finalized at the annual meeting.
Our annual meeting was the last item on the agenda and it was decided to introduce Andy as our new president and for him to greet those in attendance. Diane will introduce John Bates as our speaker.

Jeff made a motion to adjourn seconded by Jennifer, accepted unanimously at 11:30.
Respectfully submitted:
Diane Schroeder
